NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

On May 31,2023 at 11:00, a meeting conducted by Big Hollow School District #38 will take place
via Zoom. The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss the district’s plans for providing special
education services to students with disabilities who attend private schools and home schools
within the district for the 2023-2024 school year. If you are the parent of a homeschooled
student who has been or may be identified with a disability and you reside within the boundaries
of Big Hollow School District #38, please contact us.

If you have further questions pertaining to this meeting or plan to attend, please contact Dr. Erin
Pittman or Jackie Bezak at 847-740-1490.



